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UCHRA Public Transportation was well represented at the 2021 State Roadeo Competition in
Franklin, Tenn. We'd like to wish transit operators Sheryl Stephens from Pickett County,
Michael Smith from Clay County, and Billy Gilbert from Putnam County as well as,
maintenance competitors Joey Bitter and Terry Cronk the best of luck. 
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Thank you James Dunn, Executive Director of the Tennessee Commission on Aging and
Disability, for stopping by during our Executive Committee meeting this week. We appreciate
the kind feedback regarding our Area Agency on Aging and Disability (AAAD) program as well
as your insight on meal delivery and other items of interest to our regional aging population.
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October is Domestic Violence Awareness &
Prevention Month. Thursday, Oct. 21, has been
designated as Purple Thursday in honor of DVAM.
This is a day to wear purple to show support to the
community and to victim-survivors of domestic
violence.

UCDD, UCHRA STAFF PARTICIPATE IN PURPLE THURSDAY
Thank you, Upper Cumberland Family Justice
Center, for providing a safe place for victims of
domestic violence, sexual assault, elder abuse, or
child abuse to find comprehensive support
services.

https://www.facebook.com/ucfamilyjusticecenter/?__cft__[0]=AZW1tffuc61ZgYdt7otclGMaRB2M8Qpet497_FYyXOpXgeVH-3oe4dVKCcqCXTpMCe_zviTKlN16HqTaP3hJJB00Uf30EepFZAh5uTxHU8Nyng7gEGQbZQoza1wvA5Uwg3x_x38b-GFFl04S-QdtPmsNEDh6bNcw2asSvxtg7rHG5A&__tn__=kK-y-R


On Oct. 5, UCDD Historic
Preservation Planner Mark
Dudney served as a (virtual)
guest lecturer for Georgetown
University. 

Dr. Kathryn Temple, the
Director of Georgetown's
Master's Program in the
Engaged and Public
Humanities, invited Dudney to
speak to her class. 

Dudney presented his lecture
Public History in a Rural
Region.; 

sharing some of his projects
with the class to describe how
culture influences the present
and can be used to define a
community's future. 

Established in 1789, Georgetown
is the nation’s oldest Catholic and
Jesuit university. Drawing upon
the 450-year-old legacy of Jesuit
education, we provide students
with a world-class learning
experience focused on educating
the whole person through exposure
to different faiths, cultures and
beliefs.
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SUTHERLAND NAMED
FIRST RUNNER UP IN
NADO PHOTO CONTEST
Congratulations to UCDD's
own Chuck Sutherland,
Director of Informatics, on
having one of his photos
named First Runner Up in
the 2021 NADO (National
Association of Development
Organizations) photo contest!

When he's not sifting through
data and making it come to
life via charts and graphs,
Chuck can be found
exploring the natural beauty
of our region.

His submitted photo, an
aerial shot of the vibrant
Livingston city square, was
selected as First Runner Up in
the Building Vibrant Places
category.

Check out all of the
submissions at:
www.nado.org/2021-photo-
contest/

Chuck Sutherland, pictured with his
submitted photo, an aerial shot of the
vibrant Livingston city square, was
selected as First Runner Up in the
Building Vibrant Places category.

UCDD'S MARK DUDNEY SERVES AS
GUEST LECTURER FOR
GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY

https://www.georgetown.edu/who-we-are/our-history/
https://www.georgetown.edu/who-we-are/our-catholic-jesuit-heritage/
https://www.nado.org/2021-photo-contest/?fbclid=IwAR3QzUMwGOSLftdeGRHi3ldpa1K1cr-zGKR_DXR81TlN6N-MXLaZ2it1YJY

